
 

 

 

  

 
CI Police, University Auxiliary Services & University Glen Apartments 

Welcomes you to Operation Safe Halloween on  
Monday October 31st  

6:00pm to 8:30pm in the University Glen Community 
CI Police information booth at Cuyler Harbor & Santa Cruz Island Drive.    

Join us for UG & CI Alert sign-ups, fun Halloween pictures, candy,                    
safety information AND a  

Halloween parade at 8:00pm 
As a reminder, the CI Police Department will have extra staff on duty patrolling the community. If you are 

planning to drive your vehicle in University Glen on this night, please use caution, drive slower than the 
posted speed limit, and look out for our Trick-or-Treaters of all ages.   

    
For more information:            
   www.csuci.edu/police 
   or call (805)437-8444 

   www.csuci.edu/police 

               

  

  


